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MM5/16 RECOGNITION OF THE WORK OF MS GAIL CONNOLLY, 
FORMER GENERAL MANAGER OF THE CITY OF RYDE - 
The Mayor, Councillor Jerome Laxale 

File Number: CLM/16/1/1/8 - BP16/625 

RECOMMENDATION: 

(a) That Council officially recognise the contributions of Ms Gail Connolly during her 
time as General Manager of the City of Ryde. 

(b) That the Mayor write to Ms Connolly on behalf of the Council to express its 
gratitude for the leadership she provided to our staff and for the vision that she 
provided for our City. 

ATTACHMENTS 
There are no attachments to this report. 

Report Prepared By: 

Councillor Jerome Laxale 
The Mayor 

Council, dated 17 May 2016, submitted on 17 May 2016. 
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